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From: Susan Jensen <suejensenart@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 2:21 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: No to Bill  SB 990

Nuclear power is still an unknown when it comes to safety and reliability.  Do not pass this bill for so many 
reasons, our health and livelihoods at the top of that list. 

Susan Jensen 
12926 Rogers Rd. 
Lake Oswego 97035 


